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Adopted Budget for 45-B Birch Creek

Tim Patten came in the office today and indicated that last years watermaster lost his delivery records when he moved.
He said they normally split out the charges based on the delivery but are at a loss as to what to do. We reviewed 42-612
and | suggested that he use a four year average He indicated he did not have all those records so he was planning to
splitting it out based on the percentage of water rights in the district. (Did not sound like they did much priority cutting).
indicated if that is all they had and it seemed reasonable and that is what everyone agreed then go ahead.




